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BUTTE COUNTY ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH 

 

NOTIFICATION OF AMENDMENTS TO THE BUTTE COUNTY MASTER FEE 

SCHEDULE 

 

EFFECTIVE DECEMBER 1, 2017 

 
 
On June 13, 2017 the Butte County Board of Supervisors adopted the resolution amending the 
Master Fee Schedule for County Departments, including the Public Health Department, Division 
of Environmental Health.   
 
Proposed changes were presented at a public hearing on October 10, 2017 where the Butte 
County Board of Supervisors adopted the resolution amending the Master Fee Schedule for 
County Departments, including the Public Health Department, Division of Environmental 
Health.  The amendments were specific to the Temporary Food Vendor fees and the new fees 
are effective as of December 1, 2017.   
 
Board meeting agenda, minutes and video are available on the following website: 
https://www.buttecounty.net/boardofsupervisors/BoardMeetings.aspx 
 
The Environmental Health Master Fee Schedule will be available on our website as of 
December 1, 20107: http://www.buttecounty.net/ph/EnvironmentalHealth/FAQs/Fees.aspx  
 
Please contact Elaine McSpadden, Director of Environmental Health, at (530) 538-6773 if you 
have any questions regarding this information or if you would like to attend any future advisory 
group meetings to discuss issues such as these for our Environmental Health programs.   
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